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The Anti Discrimination Board must stop allowing people to repeatedly harass other people. 

Bernard Gaynor has had his life virtually controlled in a very negative way because the ADB simply 

allows such shocking harassment to happen. This is disgusting behaviour by a government funded 

board. Mark Latham's bill must be supported so as to allow a level of fairness. 


